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To All Interested Parties:

The City Council adopted the action(s), as attached, under Council File No. 13-0064-
S8, at its meeting held April 24, 2013.
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TO THE COUNCIL OF THE File No. 13-0064-S8
CITY OF LOS ANGELES

Your PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE

reports as follows:

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to a monetary donation to support overtime
for Los Angeles Police Department (LAPD) detectives assigned to Valley Crisis and Recovery
Services (CARES) Family Justice Center.

Recommendation for Council action:

AUTHORIZE LAPD to accept a monetary donation in the amount of $35,000 from the Los
Angeles Police Foundation to support overtime for LAPD detectives assigned to the Valley
CARES Family Justice Center, and THANK the donor for this generous gift.

Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted. Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief
Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

SUMMARY

In a report to the Board of Police Commissioners dated March 15, 2013 (attached to the Council
file), LAPD requests authority to accept a monetary donation to support overtime for detectives
assigned to the Valley CARES Family Justice Center in the Van Nuys Area. LAPD believes that
this project will achieve key outcomes to improve victim safety and reduce the risk of lethality by
enhancing the efficiency and strength of the service delivery system for victims of domestic
violence. As Valley CARES sustains increases in successful prosecution for domestic violence
cases involving strangulation and/or sexual assault, LAPD will expand training, community
outreach, and education to other parts of the City. On March 19, 2013, the Board approved
LAPD's request.

At its meeting held April 12, 2013, the Public Safety Committee recommended that Council
authorize LAPD to accept this donation, as recommended by the Board of Police
Commissioners.

Respectfully submitted,
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